
Pupil Voice 2024-25

What have we achieved?



Our local MP, Danny Beales, came to visit!



We went through our suggestion box.



The Toy Project!

We helped collect donations for the Toy Factory.



Pancake sale



Face paint and cake sale to 
raise funds for the Dogs Trust



Weekly Meetings



Hillingdon Food Bank

We collected and donated to our local 
food bank. 



Dogs Trust



We organised and took part in 
the sensory stones for 
Mental Health Week

These are now part of the sensory garden.



Thank you for helping our school community, and 
society a better place.

Elections for 2025/26 will begin in September – 
we hope to see your applications very soon!

Have the best summer!!!
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